
Tech Corner 
 
Hello Parents and Students, 
 
In the following weeks you will receive ParentSquare notices from me regarding technical 
issues your student may encounter. I will also post the same information on our school 
website.  
https://brookhurst.ggusd.us 
 
If you are unable to sign into your Google account, email me with the following 
information: 
Student name 
ID no. 
Birthday: MM/DD/YYYY 
 
I will reset your students password. 
 
GGUSD Chromebooks already have ClassLink loaded 
If your child is using a personal device from home you can access ClassLink: 
Portal at: https://launchpad.classlink.com/ggusd  
or from your school website. 
https://brookhurst.ggusd.us 
From your school website, go to 

• Students 
o Select your students grade level 

§ Each grade level has a link to ClassLink, select that 
link and you will be taken to the GGUSD ClassLink 
Portal. 

o Your student can sign in using their Google Username and 
Password 

o From there they will be able to have access to Wonders, 
Pearson Math and more.  Your student must sign into these 
websites once, with their username and password (provided 
by their teacher) there after they will only need to sign into 
ClassLink to access these websites. 

• Feel free to explore our website, I have created links that I hope your student will 
find useful and maybe even fun.  In the following weeks, I intend to send out links 
highlighting websites for your student. 
 

Stay Safe and Healthy, 
Teri Iwaki 
Technical Support Specialist 1 

Brookhurst Elementary 
Brookhursttech@ggusd.net 
 


